Jim Gottschald

From: StauberP@StLouisCountyMN.gov
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 5:00 PM
To: David Watts; Mike Thom

Subject: Fwd: FOX 21 News - Chicago

Is this the interview we were talking about.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:
From: Peggy Anderson <andersonp@StLouisCountyMN.gov>
Date: August 17, 2017 at 10:39:26 AM CDT

To: Pete Stauber <StauberP@StLouisCountyMN.gov>
Subject: FOX 21 News - Chicago

Please call re interview in Duluth next Tuesday or Wednesday.
Madeline
312-219-0664

Peggy Anderson

County Commissioner’'s Office
218-726-2450



